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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Public Hearing will be held before the Planning Commission of 
the City of Hesperia beginning at 6:30 P.M., Thursday, August 8, 2019, reviewing the following 
projects: 

 
1. Consideration of a Development Code Amendment DCA19-00002, to revise 

standards associated with wireless communication facilities located within public 
right-of-way and corresponding design standards. 
 
 

 
Published the week of July 15, 2019 
 
  
 /s/ Erin Baum, 
 Planning Secretary 
   
 
Posted on July 15, 2019 
 
IF YOU CHALLENGE THESE PROPOSALS IN COURT, YOU MAY BE LIMITED TO RAISING 
ONLY THOSE ISSUES YOU OR SOMEONE ELSE RAISED AT THE PUBLIC HEARING 
DESCRIBED IN THIS NOTICE, OR IN WRITTEN CORRESPONDENCE DELIVERED TO THE 
PLANNING COMMISSION AT, OR PRIOR TO, THE PUBLIC HEARING. 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 


	Planning Secretary

